
Important Rules at Thai House 

 

     -Be Bear Aware!  Bears can be a real problem on Cascade Creek Road at night.  

They often use the woods behind the house as a thoroughfare to the 

neighborhood! Turn on the porch lights and the driveway lights before heading to 

your car in the evenings and be aware of your surroundings when you are 

outside.  To learn more about how to be safe in bear country go to 

www.fs.usda.gov/visit/know-before-you-go/bears 

     - DO NOT TAKE OUT GARBAGE EXCEPT ON THURSDAY MORNING!  Bears are 

looking for garbage, and it is illegal to attract bears by putting out garbage on 

non-collection days.  Collection morning is Thursday morning.   On Thursday 

morning before 9AM take garbage out to the bin outside and wheel it up to the 

side of the road with the opening facing the street.  If garbage is piling up and you 

would like me to take it away sooner than Thursday just text me and I will have it 

taken to the dump. 

     -DO NOT LEAVE FOOD OR FOOD GARBAGE IN YOUR VEHICLE, INCLUDING THE 

TRUNK! Bears can smell what is in your car and can destroy it trying to get it.  It is 

illegal to attract bears with food or garbage, including in your vehicle. 

     -DO NOT LEAVE FOOD OR GARBAGE ON THE FRONT PORCH OR ON THE GRILL!  

BEARS! 

     -No Smoking Indoors.   

     -Lock the door when you leave and at night. 

     -Quiet hours are 9PM to 8AM.   

                      

                                     Thank you for your consideration!  

 

 


